
Dear Members of the Selection Committee,

I am writing to express my interest in joining the Board of Directors for the Montana Post
Secondary Educational Opportunities Council (MPSEOC). With a commitment to enhancing
educational opportunities and currently working in higher education and leadership, I am
confident in my ability to contribute meaningfully to the mission and vision of MPSEOC.

As a dedicated advocate for post-secondary education, I have spent four years working in
higher education at Dawson Community College. My role as Director of Enrollment is where I
have gained experience and have developed a keen understanding of the challenges and
opportunities facing students, educators, and institutions in Montana.

I am particularly drawn to MPSEOC's mission of providing comprehensive resources and
support to students seeking post-secondary education. I am eager to contribute to MPSEOC’s
initiatives by leveraging my expertise in leadership and enrollment. My goal is to help expand
MPSEOC’s reach and impact, ensuring that students from all backgrounds have the information
and resources they need to succeed in their educational pursuits.

In addition to my professional experience, I bring a strong commitment to equity and inclusion. I
firmly believe that every student deserves access to quality education, regardless of their
socioeconomic background. As a board member, I would advocate for policies and programs
that promote inclusivity and support underrepresented groups.

I am excited about the possibility of serving on the MPSEOC Board of Directors and contributing
to the important work of this organization. Thank you for considering my application. I look
forward to the opportunity to discuss how my background, skills, and passions align with the
goals of MPSEOC.

Sincerely,

Erica Milne

Director of Enrollment

Dawson Community College


